Tom Giese

Ecology has stated that grant money will be available for nutrient reduction efforts, as had been
offered under the original general permit. Previously, all dischargers to the sound that received
grant money were covered under the general permit. Will coverage under the general permit be a
requirement for this next round of grant funding?



